SouTHERN Union PropuctioN COMPANY
POST OFFICE BOX 808
FARMINGTON, NEW MEXICO 87401

January 7, 197h

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission /V -2
1000 Rio Brazos Road

Aztec, New Mexico 87410

Attention: Mr. A. R. Kendrick

Gentlemen:

Attached are the "Well Deliverability Test for 1973" and a revised

Form C~10L for our Jicarilla "D" No. 9 well.

Due to lower line pressures beginning during the Summer of 1973,
the production on this well rose substantially, resulting in a

large amount of overproduction.

We request that the allowsble on this well be changed to reflect

the new test and be made retroactive sixty days.
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Kenneth E, Roddy
Production Technician
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Attachments

cc: Neil Weldon -~ Exploration
Be Re Corliss = Engineering
Robert McCrary - Proration
James R. Large - Kutz




